
February 17, 2024 

 

Dear Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and Members of the Committee,  

 

I am writing in support of the Lane County Multi-Use Public Facility. I have been a fan of the 
Emeralds ever since I first came to Eugene for an internship in the summer of 2011. Some of my 
favorite summer memories happen at PK Park. However, I write to you not just as a fan of baseball, 
but a community member who has witnessed on numerous accounts all the good the Emeralds 
organization has done in our community. From replacing stolen little league equipment to hosting 
the Boys and Girls Club Field of Dreams fundraiser and so many things between. It is hard to even 
picture Eugene without the Emeralds. Please consider the importance this team is to the 
community beyond just the field.  

Thank you for your time.  
 
Meagan Rammell and lifelong Sluggo fan Easton 

 

 


